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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR THE ENVIRONMENT   

BY DEPUTY C.D. CURTIS OF ST. HELIER CENTRAL 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 20th MAY 2024 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 28th MAY 2024 

 

 

Question 

 

 

“With reference to the response to Written Question 20/2024, will the Minister provide an update on the 

progress being made on bringing forward the Food (Jersey) Law 2023  Regulations including the labelling 

of allergens in food?”  

 
 

Answer 

 

 

Further to Written Question 20/2024, Environmental and Consumer Protection officers continue to work 

on a programme of subordinate legislation under the Food (Jersey) Law 2023 (“the Law”) in preparation 

for when the States, by Act, bring the Law into force. Work is currently focussed on developing policy 

papers and research.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://statesassembly.gov.je/assemblyquestions/2024/wq.20-2024.pdf
https://www.jerseylaw.je/laws/enacted/Pages/L-04-2023.aspx

